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The annual and traditional Gateway Buick club Holiday Party was held on January 13, 

2019 at CJ Muggs in Webster Groves.  In attendance were 31 members and guests, in-

cluding several from the Gateway Buick Performance Enthusiasts Group.  The usual 

wonderful meal and fellowship were enjoyed by all in attendance. 

Director, Chet Palumbo, conducted the meeting and presented “2018 MVP” awards to 

Bill Landers, Pete Nathan and Ted Becker for extra efforts throughout the year. At the 

conclusion of the meeting, door prizes were raffled for each member in attendance. 

Pat Bulfin (front), Mark and Erica Myers, Nancy 
and Larry Longworth, and Scott Keller 

Sabina Lasinski, John and Angie Midkiff 

Kitty and John Lasinski 
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Geoff Lockett, Dave Smith, Monica Ledwon, 

Mary Becker, Angela Lockett 

Jeanne Palumbo, Atena and Adam Martin, 

Pete Nathan (standing) 

Bob and Cheryl Merrick Bill and Ginny Landers, Barbara Rehling and 
Bob Windal, Doug Bremer 
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Members receiving 2018 MVP awards—Ted Becker, Bill Landers and Pete Nathan 

Pete Nathan receiving “Hard Luck” award for: 

• Backing into the only light pole in the entire parking area 

• Blowing a tire and shattering a wire wheel 

• Extended time and effort to install disc brakes  

• Replacing a radiator with a custom unit that carries a “lifetime warrantee” 


